
 

 

Dear Potential Applicant:  

 

I want to thank you for considering the Edgewood Police Department as a potential employer.   

 

Aside from being part of an agency that is truly committed to making a difference in the community it serves you will 

become part of our family not only means a rewarding career with the City of Edgewood but also being a part of a special 

group of men and women who serve in the Edgewood Police Department.  

 

Our community and City leaders are very supportive of our Officers and department. Becoming a member of our 

department not only means you become part of our family but your family becomes part of ours.  

 

Some of the benefits we offer are:  

• Minimum starting salary $43,500 

• State of Florida Retirement System (FRS) 

• Health Care Benefits 

o Medical 

▪ Employee 100% paid by City 

▪ Family 50% paid by City 

o Dental 

▪ Employee 100% paid by City 

▪ Family 50% paid by City 

o Vision 

▪ Employee 100% paid by City 

▪ Family 50% paid by City 

o $2,000 (annually) Health Reimbursement Arrangement (HRA) card to cover that reimburses employees 

for out-of-pocket medical expenses.  

• 13 paid holidays 

• Longevity pay after one year of service 

• All equipment supplied.   

• Tuition Reimbursement Plan 

o Up to 75% of tuition, books and fees covered by the City of Edgewood 

o Benefit becomes eligible after two years of service 

• Off duty details within the City of Edgewood and City of Orlando 

 

We appreciate your interest and hope you find our agency is a great place to work and a great place to grow.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

John T. Freeburg 

Chief of Police 


